From: Susan Cusack

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: No to Northern Pass!
Date: Friday, December 15, 2017 12:50:20 PM

Susan Cusack
139 Hilltop Place
New London, NH 03257

December 15, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I am a resident of New Lo don, NH. If the unsightly Northern Pass went through New London | would
fight its construction with my life. | would literally lie down in front of the bulldozers and go to jail
opposing it. Therefore, why would | support the fact that Northern Pass will ruin several communities in
other parts of New Hampshire. This entire process has been an undemocratic disgrace. New
Hampshire citizens will never forgive or forget that certain interests destroyed their state by allowing
this unsightly Tower project to be forced upon it.

Sincerely,
Susan Cusack
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